
NEW Makeup Class Policy 

- Recreational and Little Kid Classes - 

- effective 4/1/2019 - 

 

Cruces Gymnastics Academy is dedicated to your child’s gymnastics instruction!  

Attendance is an important part of learning new gymnastics skills.  However, we 

understand that kids and parents have busy lives, and may occasionally miss a 

gymnastics class.  We want to make sure that your kids are able to make up occasional 

absences, without overloading our coaches or other classes. 

With all that in mind, we are introducing a new Makeup Policy for Recreational and 

Little Kid Classes, effective 4/1/2019. 

 

1.  Students will have the opportunity to make up one missed class per month. 

2. When a class is missed, the parent is responsible for picking up a MAKEUP PASS 

from our front desk. 

3. Makeup Passes must be requested within one week of the absence and will be 

valid for one month.  

4. Makeup Cards must be redeemed within one month of the missed class and can 

ONLY be redeemed during scheduled makeup classes.  A schedule of upcoming 

makeup classes will be available at our front desk. 

5. The Makeup Pass will be used for entry to the designated makeup class.  Students 

without a valid makeup pass will not be able to participate in the Makeup Class. 

6. If the current month’s makeup class does not work for the family’s schedule, a 

free open gym pass may be chosen in place of a makeup pass, but may not be 

exchanged later. 

7. CGA is not responsible for replacing lost Makeup Passes. 

 

 

 


